
  

Owen Class Art Project 
Owen Class have  
been busy with  
their Art Projects  
this week and we  
have been hugely  
impressed with  
their work. 

 

 

Head Lice 
We have had several reports of head lice in school, please 

could we ask that all long hair is tied up for school and if you 

notice any unwanted visitors in your child’s hair please treat 

them accordingly. School does have some combs, if you 

would like one, please call into reception to get one. Advice 

on how this can be treated can be found on the following 

website: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/  

 

Friday Celebration Worship 
One of our favourite parts of the week is our Friday 

Celebration Worship. Could we ask that if your child is lucky 

enough to receive a star for showing excellent learning 

through the week could they wear it on their jumpers all 

week and then it will be collected on Friday. If your child 

wins the Christian Values Award they can keep their cross 

and wear it with pride! 

 

 

PTFA Meeting 
Our next PTFA meeting will be on Monday 21st January at 

3:00pm. If you would like to get involved, please pop along 

for cake and a drink and find out how you can help support 

our wonderful school. 

 Learning Powers 

This week, the children have been working on the learning 

power of being curious, which has involved them asking 

questions about things they are unsure of and trying out 

new things. Next week, the children will be working on the 

learning power of having a go! During the week we will be 

looking at having a growth mind-set, learning from any 

mistakes we make and understanding that if things do go 

wrong we can learn from it! 

 

Curriculum Launch Day 
On Wednesday of this week, the children enjoyed our first 

ever curriculum launch day. They took part in a variety of 

workshops around the theme of people and inventions that 

help us, activities included making a boat, looking at how 

helicopters work, racing a balloon powered car and learning 

some life preserving first aid. Look out for pictures of the 

launch day on our website and Facebook page. 

 
 
 

Safeguarding 
The safeguarding Designated Leader at school is Mr. Spicer 

and the Deputy Safeguarding Leaders are Mrs. Kaminski 

and Miss Hamilton. However if you do have any concerns 

then please do speak to any member of staff. 

 
 

 

 

Coats 
This week, we have had to keep some children in school at 

playtime due to them not having a coat. Please could we 

ask that all children bring a coat to school every day. 

Many thanks. 

 

Science Lesson 
Owen Class enjoyed a science  
lesson outside last week. They  
found out what a habitat was and  
looked carefully for signs of  
animals and their habitats. They  
were very excited to find slugs,  
snails, wood lice and lots of other  
little creatures. It was lots of fun! 
 

Making Foam 
Talbot Class had a wonderful  

lesson making foam in their science 

lessons this week. The children  

enjoyed creating things and  

spending time outside. 
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